
   TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES      SPECIAL 
 
 

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING    JUNE 30,    2017 
 
 
Chairman Madden called the meeting to order at 1:33 pm. Trustee Gabram and 
Mueller were present. Fiscal Officer Charles Walder and Trustee Assistant Melissa 
Palmer were also present. 
 
The following Department Heads were present: Police Chief Tim Carroll and Fire 
Chief John Frazier.  
 
 
Please see the attached transcripts for the official record of the meeting.  
 
Mr. Mueller made the motion to adjourn. Mr. Gabram seconded and it passed 
unanimously.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:02 pm. 
 
 
 
 
Justin Madden, Chairman    Charles Walder, Fiscal Officer 
       

Recorded by: J. Dorka 


